
The Town of Barre is updating its comprehensive plan to
establish long-term goals related to housing,
transportation, agriculture, natural resources, land use,
and more. Your help is needed! Please complete a short
10-minute survey to make sure your voice is heard.

Consider attending the open house on Wednesday, May
7th, 2025, from 4:30-6:30 p.m. at Barre Town Hall
(W3541 County M). Drop in as you’re able to learn more
about the comprehensive plan update process!

Use the following weblink to access the survey: 
https//www.surveymonkey.com/r/BarreCompPlan
Or scan the QR code to take the survey online.

TOWN OF BARRE
COMPREHENSIVE 
PLAN UPDATE

Questions? 
Email dconstant@lacrosse county.org

Paper copies of the survey are
available at Barre Town Hall. 
Return paper copies to Town Hall 
by mail or in the drop box out front.  


